Home Economics
Mrs. Hilborn
1/13/25 - 1/17/25

This past week the students were reminded of classroom rules and what they will learn in home
economics this semester. The cactus painted cactus planters which they seemed to enjoy.
This next week the students will have the opportunity to learn some sewing terms and do their
first sewing assignment. They will be sewing their first names on felt using the chain stitch.
Some of the students have not returned their permission slips to date. | will need these before |
can plan any cooking activities. The $25 donation will also help with the success of this class
due to the cost of food and sewing supplies. It is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for allowing me to help teach your student some important life skills.



